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Dear Parents / Carers 

As you are aware, the school had a full Ofsted Inspection, last term on Tuesday 2nd November and Wednesday 3rd 
November 2023. I am now able to share the report with you and the outcome of our full Section 5 Inspection. A 
copy of the report can be found on our website, which you can read in full, but I would like to outline for you the 
most important information.  

OFSTED – November 2022 | (awsworthprimary.co.uk) 

We are extremely proud to inform you that the overall judgement is that we are officially rated as a GOOD school 
for the first time since becoming an academy. 

The summary evaluation of the inspection is as follows:  

Overall effectiveness: Good  

Quality of education: Good  

Personal development: Outstanding 

Behaviours and Attitudes: Outstanding 

Leadership and Management: Good  

Early Years Provision: Good  

The report is certainly worth a more thorough read as it is overwhelmingly positive and reflects the progress we 
have made as a school since our last inspection in 2014. 

We are particularly proud that pupils’ behaviour in and around school is impeccable.  Pupils are polite and 
courteous to each other, adults and visitors.  They said that bullying was rare and when it does happen, pupils say 
that adults will sort it out.  Awsworth Primary is an inclusive school.  Pupils are proud to make positive 
contributions to the wider life of the school.  

During the two days, extensive feedback was given which did not make the final report was given which will be 
shared in due course, via the website. 

As a school, and with the support of the Trust, we will continue to strive to improve in those areas identified for 
further improvement. It is our challenge to see that every element of our work reaches the highest possible levels. 
I know that I will have your support in the work we will be doing together to make Awsworth Primary and Nursery 
School exceptional for all our pupils. 

Mr Painter 
Headteacher 
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